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2024 RURAL ASPHALT PROGRAM 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
 

The Township of Wellington North and Wellington North’s Contractor, E.C. King Contracting, will 
be starting construction activities for the 2024 Rural Asphalt Program on August 26, 2024, and 
is expected to continue through to September 20, 2024.  Access to driveways will be interrupted 
at various times during this period.  Road closures may be posted at various times during the 
construction activities with access for emergency and local traffic only.  

Rural Asphalt Locations as shown in the map below: 

 Line 8 between County Road 16 and Sideroad 13 
 Line 4 between County Road 16 past Sideroad 15 half block towards East/West Luther 

Townline 
 Concession 9 between Sideroad 7W and Sideroad 5W 

 

 

Project plans can be viewed at https://wellington-north.com/government/capital-projects.   

 
Regards, 
Tammy Stevenson, C.E.T. 
Senior Project Manager 
P: 519-848-3620 Ext. 4629 
 
Date Issued: August 23, 2024 


